I greatly appreciate the creation of HB1591 and fully support the passage of this bill
to support the Griggs County Fair Association, Griggs County 4-H program, and
Griggs County citizens. Please vote yes for HB1591.

Sincerely,
Jeff Stachler

Former NDSU Extension Griggs County Agent and Griggs County Fair Association
member and current Griggs County Fair Association volunteer



